
 

We want to work with you so that we better understand your health care experiences, needs and priorities. You can play an 
important role in shaping how our province designs and delivers health care 
that meets the needs of your community and improves people’s health care 
experiences. 

  

We need your help to do this work! 
 
We are looking for 12-15 Ontarians from the East region to join our Council who 
represent our region’s diverse communities.  

   

If you are interested in participating: 
Please take a few minutes to fill out the below Expression of Interest with a bit of information about yourself, your interests, and 
your experiences. 

• Patient and Family Advisory Council (PFAC) Expression of Interest 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OHEastPFAC 

 

Karen O’Brien 
Director 
Communications, Issues Management and Engagement 

 
www.ontariohealth.ca 
Tel: 905-259-2317 
Email: karen.obrien@ontariohealth.ca  
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